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Chair Gelser Blouin, Vice Chair Robinson, and Members of the Committee, 

 

Oregon’s Developmentally Disabled children deserve access to the best, most 

qualified caregivers, their parents. No one knows the needs of our state’s most 

vulnerable children better than their parents. Please pass SB 91 with amendments to 

make it more accessible out of the committee. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kim Madison-Linder 


